

Dear All Participants of the BRIDGE Summer Camp 2019

First of all, thank you very much for joining us and creating the BRIDGE Summer Camp 2019 together!! We are sending the APCC Memorial Booklet to all of you who participated in the BRIDGE Summer Camp 2019. We hope that it will remind you of the good memories you gained in Fukuoka through APCC and bring you pleasure and smile.

How to Join BRIDGE CLUB (BC) in Your Country or Region

As you participated in the APCC this past summer, you are now a member of your local BRIDGE CLUB (BC), if your country/region has already established a BC.

Please visit http://www.bcio.org/index.html to see if there is a BC in your area.

If you want to join your local BC, first, you have to get in touch with the current president of the BC. This is a good opportunity for you to connect with all the former APCC participants around the Asian-Pacific through BRIDGE CLUB International Organization (BCIO) network. Also if you become an active BC member, you might have a chance to come back to Fukuoka as a Peace Ambassador (PA) to represent your BC and see your host family & friends again.

Those who do not have BC in your country or region but have an interest in establishing one, please contact your local APCC Liaison Office. They will help you finding the former participants in your country to hold a reunion and get started with the establishment. If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at office@bcio.org. You can ask for any assistance needed from us. We will always be there to support and guide you.

So, what are you waiting for??? Let's Join and work together for Peace & Coexistence through the APCC BRIDGE.

Do You Know about the APCC Facebook page?

Find the up-to-date news and events of APCC!

APCC has a **Facebook** fan page to update you on the latest news and photos from the APCC and the BCIO. For more information, please visit http://www.facebook.com/APCCfukuoka and click the "**Like**" button. If you don't have a Facebook account, don't worry! You will still have an access to all the information by visiting the link.

Let's develop friendship with the former JAs!

For former JAs of APCC, we also have an APCC Alumni group on **Facebook** for you to connect with other participants, engage in conversation, and share news and photos. Simply search for "Asian-Pacific Children's Convention - BRIDGE CLUB" and send request to join the group. You are required to create a Facebook Account to access this group information.



APCC/BCIO E-Newsletter called "One World"

We have been publishing the APCC & BCIO official e-newsletter since 2011. The newsletter features reports on the APCC Invitation Project, BRIDGE CLUB activities, and other important updates from APCC & BCIO. It will be your direct connection to the important stories of the APCC network. Please sign up for this newsletter on our Facebook page by visiting http://www.facebook.com/APCCFukuoka?sk=app_163613760381946

NOTICE:



We are pleased to inform you about the newly launched online database of APCC named Doors+. In Doors+, only APCC former and current participants can access to his or her same data online, stored in the APCC office and keep it updating, search APCC friends. Doors+ enables you to connect APCC network anytime, from anywhere.

We would like to invite the people who have participated in the APCC in the past as a Junior Ambassador, Chaperon and as other APCC participant, to join this "Doors+". Please register on "Doors+" to get connected with your old and new APCC friends.

You can register to Doors+ from this link: https://apcc-doors.net/

For More Information

Asian-Pacific Children's Convention in FUKUOKA (APCC)

http://www.apcc.gr.jp/e/

BRIDGE CLUB International Organization (BCIO)
BRIDGE CLUBs (BC)

http://www.bcio.org/bc/



Asian-Pacific Children's Convention in FUKUOKA

1-10-1-5F Tenjin, Chuo-ku, Fukuoka 810-0001 Japan

TEL: (81)-92-734-7701 FAX: (81)-92-734-7711 E-mail: office@apcc.gr.jp